

MALLS MIRE

TORYGLEN

GENERAL WORKS UPDATE

We are pleased to let you know that all the main works for the park have now been completed and all areas are open to the public. There will be some small works in the area to tidy things up early in the new year such as signage and some seasonal planting but other than that the works contract is coming to an end.

We look forward to seeing the park in a different season through winter and to see how the planting develops during the spring and summer in 2022. There will be regular maintenance works including gritting during icy spells taking place so we can keep the park in good condition for people to enjoy.

This will be our final newsletter and we just wanted to thank you for your patience whilst the works were carried out.

We hope that you enjoy your new park.





Follow us on social media:



/clydegateway @mallsmire



@clydegateway /mallsmire

Contact Us:



URBAN ROOTS UPDATE





Malls Mire Pond Project

In November we started habitat improvement work on the woodland pond. We worked with volunteers to remove overgrown vegetation, deepen and line the pond it so it stays wet year round. This will allow a greater variety of wildlife to thrive, including damselflies and dragonflies.

We are very grateful to Volunteering Matters Action Earth who supported the project with a grant towards materials. Big thanks to all the amazing volunteers who joined in, to Louise from Froglife who advised us on the work and to Idverde who assisted by pumping out the pond water so we could do the work!

Help support our children's clubs!

We are delighted to have been selected as one of the Co-op's local causes! If you're a Co-op member please choose us as your cause to help support children's clubs in Malls Mire. Just swipe your card & select 'Urban Roots - Woodland Kids Club' when you shop!

We will be promoted locally in the Rutherglen shop (our nearest Co-op) but members from all over the UK can support us using the app. Our page is: https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/61789

Malls Mire feedback survey

Now that the majority of the work on the Malls Mire project is complete we would love to hear your feedback! Please take a few minutes to complete our online survey to help us evaluate the project and shape any future plans for the area. We really appreciate your input.

Please click here to complete the survey.









